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FOREST SCHOOL

GEOGRAPHY FIELDWORK

This term, Reception, year 1 and 4 have been taking
part in forest school sessions and have been
having an amazing time exploring and learning in
our outdoor areas. 
Next term, Reception will continue their forest
school sessions and Year 2 and 3 will start theirs.
Look out for a parent mail with any information on
this coming next week. 

This week Year 4, 5 and 6 have all completed geography
fieldwork in the local area. They have represented the
school brilliantly while out in the local community and are
using the information they gathered to create their final
piece next week, which they can share with you at Show
and share on Thursday 14th December. 

2023-2024

KS1 performed brilliantly in their nativity this week - totally 4 performances
to different audiences. They should be very proud of how confident they
were with their singing, dancing and acting. On Tuesday, it was
professionally filmed by Brendan Cannon-Monteiro (Thank you!) and we
are going to look at selling digital copies early next term so keep your eyes
peeled for further communication about this. 

Mrs Holliday
Head of School

This week has absolutely flown by with all the Christmas activities and next week is even
busier (check the next page for important dates!).
Parents are invited to the carol concert at St Mary’s on Wednesday and into classrooms for
show and share on Thursday 14th at 3pm. 
I am so proud of how hard the children have worked these last two terms. I will be off on
maternity leave from the 1st January but will leave the school in the very 
capable hands of Mrs Baker-Clarke. 
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CAROL CONCERT
Next week, we have our first whole school carol
concert at St Mary’s Church in Riverhead. 
Parents and carers are welcome to join us for this on
Wednesday 13th December at 2pm. 
Please be aware that ALL children will need collecting
from St Mary’s on the 13th at 3pm unless they are
booked into After School Club with Premier Education. 

2023-2024

IMPORTANT
DATES

Wednesday 13th December 2023 @ 2pm
WHOLE school carol concert at St Mary’s church  
Thursday 14th December 2023
Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper day
Parents invited in for Show and Share @ 3pm
Friday 15th December 2023
Last day of term 2

CLUBS
After a really successful term of clubs, we recently sent out the new list
for terms 3 and 4. If you need a new letter, please contact Mrs Daniels
in the office. 

Please note, all school run clubs are not running in the last week of
term (wb 11th December). 

CHRISTMAS JUMPERS 
Children are invited to wear their Christmas jumpers to
school on Thursday 14th December for Christmas lunch day.
If you have any old Christmas Jumpers that your children
have outgrown, Mrs Hennessy would love to find these a
new home on Christmas jumper day. Please drop these into
the school office at your earliest convenience. 


